Aim For Success

6t grade presentation
December 1S™

Dear 6th Grade Parent,

On December 15, 2017 your child will be given the
opportunity to hear a powerful, live presentation by Aim
For Success, Inc. The program has challenged two million
teenagers to focus on their dreams and goals while
developing self- control, self-respect, and self-discipline
while discussing the advantages of saving sex for
marriage. The Aim for Success presentation is fun,
interactive and never embarrassing. This is a non-profit,
educational organization, which has received local, state
and national recognition for the work they are doing in
public schools. You can visit the Aim for Success website
at www.aimforsuccess.org or contact counselor Cara
Yeates if you have questions.

If you would like to opt your student out of this opportunity,
please follow the link to complete this form.



https://goo.gl/forms/t9pkjO4T6WD1eKqj2

